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At its meeting on July 21, 2015, the State Ethics Commission ("Commission")

considered the Ethics Liaison Officer's ("ELO") request for a waiver of the fine imposed for
failing to timely fie your 2015 Financial Disclosure Statement ("FDS"). After considering all
relevant information, the Commission decided to reduce the assessed fine from $250.00 to
$50.00. Please remit a check in the amount of $50, made payable to the State of New Jersey,
within two weeks of your receipt of this letter.

Very truly yours,

SEG/sc
C: Robert Zazzali, ELO
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